
Inquiry About Summer Program Availability 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am currently a [Your Year, 

e.g., second-year] student studying [Your Major] at [Your University]. I am writing to inquire 

about the availability of the summer program offered by [University Name] for the upcoming 

summer session. 

Could you please provide me with information regarding the program details, application 

process, and any prerequisites that may be required? I am particularly interested in [specific area 

of interest, if applicable], and would appreciate any additional insights you might have. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your University] 


